



Noms et prénoms de l'élève :				F	M	Classe : 3 ^e	
Trimestre : 1	DS N°1	Date :	Discipline : ENGLISH LANGUAGE			Durée 1H30	
Compétence évaluée :							
Travail de l'élève				Appréciations			
Ressource :		Cote :		CTBA	CBA	CA	CMA
Compétence :							
Note/20 :							
Sceau de l'établissement		Visa, nom et commentaires de l'enseignant :			Visa et nom du parent ou tuteur :		

SECTION A : GRAMMAR(10marks)

I-Use appropriate relating words from the list below(10marks)

Although, Either.....or, While, Neither.....nor, Both .

- 1-----John-----his wife come from the central region. They are from the Littoral .
- 2-----I sing the national Anthem in English and French but I master best the English version.
- 3- We should stand up and stop talking-----the Flag is being hoisted.
- 4- In Cameroon, you can-----express yourself in French -----in English when in a public place.
- 5-----Christianity and Islam are practised in Cameroon.

II a) Complete the sentences below with a word from the brackets. (2marks).

- 1- I-----watching Nigeria traditional films. (detests, like, loves).
- 2-We-----visiting the mountains of the west region. (enjoy, loves, adore) .

b) Put the verbs in bracket in the correct form to complete the dialogue. (3marks)

Obama : Hi Njoya! Where------(you going to (to be)

Njoya : Hello, I am going to the mosque .We have a prayer session today.

Obama : What is it about ?

Njoya : It is -----on the feast of the Ram that will be celebrated soon. (base).

Obama : Last year we-----it in the biggest mosque. (celebrate).

SECTION C : VOCABULARY(10marks)

I-Fill in the spaces provided with the correct word from the list.

List : Participate, Peers, Traditional, Digitalisation, Interact.

- 1-It is necessary to communicate with-----from other tribes.
- 2-Using internet services for the sake of culture is also known as-----

- 3-In school and in our neighbourhood, we must-----with one another.
- 4-All the Bassa and Bamileke woman of this neighbourhood will-----at the games.
- 5-I would like to eat a-----meal.

II-Choose the appropriate word to fill in the spaces provided below.

- 1-The Bafut people are from the ----- (Adamawa, North , North West region).
- 2-The Ewondo people are from the-----region. (North, South, Center).
- 3-For the muslims, the almighty God is called----- (Jesus christ, Alla, Johovah).
- 4-The dead people are the----- (Living, Ancestors, God).
- 5-People who beleive in Jesus Christ as their saviour are called----- (Muslims, Christians, Grandparents).

SECTION C : READING COMPREHENSION10(marks)

Read the text and answer the questions that follow.

Nobody can live in self-sufficiency these days. Both the young and old need to communicate with one another. We interact with people in and out of our families for different reasons. learning about other cultures is very important. There are so many tribes in our country Cameroon and the world. So, we must interact with peers, friends and neighbours in oder to learn about others. Traditional practices, ideas, values, and behaviours are all part of culture. Interacting with others also help us to learn other languages. We need to understand what others say if not there will be a communication barrier. Social interaction will make us to know ourselves and others even better. Finally, social interaction will help us know that other people behave differently because their environment of origin has influenced their ways of life.

QUESTIONS

- a) Give two synonyms of the word « interaction » from the text.-----

- b) Name four aspects of culture from the text-----
-----.
- c)Why is it important to learn a language ?-----

- d) Knowing ourselves is-----
- e) Why is social interaction useful ? pick two reasons from the text.-----

SECTION D ; COMPOSITION(10marks)

Briefly describe how your traditional meal is prepared. Write atleast two paragraphs

Guidelines

- What is your tribe ?
- What is the name of your traditional meal ?
- Name the ingredients necessary for its preparation
- How do you cook it? How is it served and eaten ?